
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is inviting contractors to

submit proposals to participate in its Single Family Reconstruction

ProgramDisaster Recovery Services, funded under the Community

Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR). As

of July 1, 2011 the Texas General Land Office (GLO) oversees

the administration and funding through a contract entered into

by and between the City and the Texas Department of Housing

and Community Affairs (TDHCA). Single Family houses being

reconstructed under this initiative are those homes damaged during

the United States President-declared Major Disaster Hurricane Ike

(FEMA-DR-1791).

The contract with the State of Texas provides that a percentage of

reconstruction and rehabilitation homes are to be demolished and

reconstructed. The housing reconstruction scope of work under this

specific RFP will cover up to forty (40) individual contracts providing

both the demolition of the existing structure and construction of a new

single family house on the existing property site.

A copy of the RFP is available for download from HCDD's Web

site at www.houstonhousing.org. It is the responsibility of each

contractor/or contractors to electronically generate and examine

the entire RFP, seek clarification in writing, and review their

submittal for accuracy before submitting questions relating to

the RFP. Questions must be submitted in writing and directed to

Derrick McClendon, via email Derrick.McClendon@HoustonTx.gov.
The deadline for submission of questions relating to this RFP is

5:00 p.m., Friday, March 2, 2012. All questions submitted in writing

prior to the deadline will be compiled and answered in writing. Once

the submission of question deadline has passed, all submissions

will be final. A copy of all questions and answers will be posted as

Letter of Clarification on City of Houston Housing & Community

Development Web site, www.houstonhousing.org. HCDD will not

be bound by any information conveyed verbally. Submission of

RFP proposals will be received until 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, March 9,

2012, at the City Secretary's Office, City Hall Annex, Public Level,

900 Bagby Street, Houston, TX 77002. For more information on

this RFP, please call Derrick McClendon at (713) 868-8369 or

email atDerrick.McClendon@HoustonTX.org.


